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13/01/2023  17:38:282022/5242/L OBJ Pedro Ramos 

Pinto

I would like to register a concern regarding the impact of the internal alterations proposed in this allocation on 

a listed building. While the external refit of the shop frontage and signage is absolutely fine, the application 

also proposes a major structural alteration to the inside of the building, including the removal and replacement 

of the staircase. This is an irreversible intervention in the fabric of the building, and its necessity should be 

carefully considered.

13/01/2023  17:38:252022/5242/L OBJ Pedro Ramos 

Pinto

I would like to register a concern regarding the impact of the internal alterations proposed in this allocation on 

a listed building. While the external refit of the shop frontage and signage is absolutely fine, the application 

also proposes a major structural alteration to the inside of the building, including the removal and replacement 

of the staircase. This is an irreversible intervention in the fabric of the building, and its necessity should be 

carefully considered.

Page 42 of 58


